
FAMILY COURT REVIEW 

28 November  2012, 9:30-11:30am 

Where is it at? What do we want to say about it? 

With Waitakere Community Law Service and WAVES Trust  

Wednesday, 28 November 2012 

9:30–11:30am 

At WAVES Trust, 7 Henderson Valley Rd, Henderson 

RSVP to jo@waves.org.nz or phone 838 4834 by Wednesday 21st November 

WAITAKERE COMMUNITY LAW AND WAVES TRUST 

EDUCATION AND COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT WORKSHOP 

Government has announced some planned 

changes to the Family Court following the 

recent Family Court Review. 

Find out more about the proposals, their 

implications for the FV and legal sectors and 

workshop ideas for future submissions. 


